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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our understanding of the world topic, ‘Out of this World’, we have booked a visit 

for Nursery and Reception from ‘The Stardome’.  

 

The visit is to take place during the morning of Thursday 6th February. The Stardome is an 

immersive experience where the children get to experience the sky at night. Our guide will talk 

us through the planets and star constellations as we journey through space and look back at 

the Earth.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child to cover the costs of this 

experience. Please note that no child will be denied participation on the grounds that a 

financial contribution has not been made on his or her behalf. However, bearing in mind the 

cost of the visit, if support from parents is insufficient, the visit will be unable to take place.  

 

The visit can be consented to and paid for on Parent Pay. Please note that we must have 

consent for your child to participate. Thank you. 

 

Mrs V. Christie 

EYFS Lead 
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